
Greetings! 

Happy Birthday USA

Our July meeting is scheduled for the 11th of July because the first Wednesday of the month
is July 4th, Independence Day, and we will all be a part of the Placitas Parade either as
participants or viewers. Please come out on the morning of the 4th to support our community
and celebrate our country.

Our program on the 11th of July will be The National Museum of Nuclear Science. This is
another opportunity to learn more about the history of our state. The program was coordinated
by Pam Buethe but Judith Austin will be filling in for her on the 11th.

We do not have a collection in July.

Our greeters will be Erika Wendel-Oglesby and Harriet Neal.

Our refreshments will be provided by Annie Gross, Dorothy Coelho, Sue Overley, Margaret
Bruch and Marilyn Levandoski.

We will have a short business meeting . The Audit committee report will be presented.

I hope you all are enjoying your summer.

Linda Suydam, President.
Jardineros de Placitas

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010s_NzmKHNXoNGWybgjo16Tzw-w5RqglN0SJSvdqmw-DeiSBpfN22Rgbrns6mhKIsvMRePjTBmjz33jHX921R34JfS0zElUjN3d4uk52cu8AZZV_x6dFOOHrKOKkNspfGLyL6J-fX2hIE11Xu6ez-0bH3kf732nyMaNz_KcrNxO5GLNDQBz6XlA==&c=&ch=

